
The University of Aruba Library expands its inventory thanks to the professors of UCF 

 
The University of Aruba has just received a most welcome addition to its shelves, over fifty books donated 

by professors of the Rosen College of Hospitality Management of the University of Central Florida. This 

shipment of books is only the first of many that is expected by the visiting professors of UCF Duncan 

Dickson and Dr. Robin DiPietro, who are in Aruba for the semester teaching in the University of Aruba’s 

dynamic new Hospitality and Tourism Management Studies (HTMA) program. 

Assistant Librarian Felecita Croes and students Juan Garcia and Mandy Lopez were very happy to accept 

this initial donation, along with Dean Ryan Peterson, which was obtained by organizing a book drive 

amongst professors at the Rosen College in Orlando, Florida. The books are essential to the successful 

completion of the course of study here in Aruba, where students from around the Caribbean are now 

pursuing their Bachelor’s Degrees in Hospitality Management. Dean Peterson and the students expressed 

heartfelt gratitude for these important learning tools that will be invaluable for them in obtaining their goals 

and will enhance the program being conducted in cooperation with the University of Central Florida.  

 


